
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 

Washington, DC 20408 

July 16, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of July 5, 1975, concerning the 
records of the Warren Commission. 

The Helms covering letter and second page of the memorandum of 

April 6, 1964 (CD 708) are the only parts of that appendix in the 
long memorandum on Oswald's foreign activities that have been 

released. Enclosed are copies of the following: (1) a page that 
may be inserted in the appendix to show the withholding of these 
pages; (2) a copy of the Slawson memorandum on a "Conference with 

the CIA on March 12, 1964" as it was declassified in 1973 (the 
paragraph about Yuri Nosenko on the first page was declassified on 

January 24, 1975); and (3) copies of CIA documents declassified 
since 1970 that you requested. 

Sincerely, 

Lane J rherclle 
(mrss) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 

Civil Archives Division 

Enclosures 
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